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We live in the outer parts of Veneta. The numbers of cougars in the area is so high 

they turn to livestock for food, if hunters could use hounds to round them up it would 

bring the predator numbers down and the game numbers up. That would provide 

cougars the opportunity to focus on the wild game and leave people's livestock alone. 


